TOBACCO
VALLEY
NEWS
FUREKA
MONTANA 59917
THURSDAY 1,804
MAR 0 9 1995

SUPERIOR CLIPPING SERVICE FALLON MT 406-486-5493

In Rexford

Panel to confer with council

By Marilou Payton

Of the Tobacco Valley News

In a brief meeting on Monday the Rexford Government Review Board discussed budgets, surveys and a secretary.

The board decided that it needs to meet with town elected officials to find out how they feel about the way the government is being run in Rexford and get their input as to how they think it could or

should change and if so what they they see as the best option.

The budget for the board was briefly discussed and it was decided to contact the town council about what monies have been allotted. Panel members also would like to ask if the town clerk could help the board with their secretarial duties.

A survey needs to be gotten ready and out to the town's population as soon as possible. The review board would like to have the survey prepared, mailed and then by the next week have a town meeting while the survey is still fresh on everyone's mind.

The committee is hoping that everyone in town will show an interest and attend the meetings. Board members are Leo O'Brien, chairman, Richard Payton, vice-chairman and Kim VanBemmel, secretary.

The next meeting will be April 3 at 7 p.m. at the Rexford Community Hall. Members will decide on the contents of the survey at this meeting.